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What We Are Learning! 

We had a FUN week celebrating Dr. Seuss. 

The littles loved the dress up days and we had 

a special birthday party. We read many books, 

sang songs, watched video clips, and made 

some cool crafts. They especially liked the 

Fox in Socks puppet. We wrote in our journals 

about Red Fish, Blue Fish, and the Cat in the 

Hat. They enjoyed measuring their foot with, 

pennies, paper clips, unifix cubes, and crayons. 

We sorted and counted colored goldfish and 

had a great snack. We also rotated through 

several alphabet and math centers. We 

worked on the letter A with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. In Religion we talked about 

how we change and grow and that Jesus is 

God’s son.  

 

       

Upcoming Events 

March 10 – End of 3rd Quarter & Trivia Night                                    

March 24 – Noon Dismissal                      

March 25 – City Lights Dinner & Auction    

March 29 – Spring Pictures                                  

March 29 – PS, PK, K  Informational Night                                 

April 3-10 – Spring Break    

Next week we will be working on the letter M 

and assessing for Progress Reports.  

Show and Tell will be on Wed., March 8th.   

Snacks for next week:                            

Monday – Aurora                                       

Tuesday – Thalia                                   

Wednesday – Oliver                                     

Thursday – Cora                                              

Friday – Eliza                                   

Notes: 

If you would like to order any of the food items from the Butter Braid order form sent home to 

help the 7th grade with their class trips next year, please have the money and order turned in by 

Monday, March 13th.  Pick up will be on Friday, March 24th at noon dismissal in the Parish Center. 

The City Lights Dinner/Auction will be held on Saturday, March 25th. Tickets are $35 or $280 for 

a table of 8. The theme this year is Luau and is sure to be an evening of fun. 

On Wednesday, March 29th at 5:30 pm there will be a parent informational meeting for incoming 

Preschool, Pre-K, and Kindergarten classes. Teachers will share information about their classrooms 

and answer any questions.  

 

mailto:vsteckler@smsrockets.net

